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The idea of our organization was born at a seminar for married couples by

program "PARENTS FOR PARENTS" 7.12.2007 - 9.12.2007. Which was held in Lviv, namely
Bryukhovychi. Here at the seminar I realized that despite being in captivity which diseases are
our children, we parents are the major driving force. Therefore, returning home with her
husband, we started looking at their city-minded parents to lobby for the rights of their children.
And in the summer of 2008 six of our city fathers, led by organizers of the "PARENTS FOR
PARENTS" of the city held the first summer camp for 7 families raising disabled children. Next
year, we have independently conducted a summer camp, and were able to invite 12 families.
Particularly important form of working with parents bringing up disabled children we have now
is a pilot form. Experienced parents visit families where a child born with disabilities to share
experiences, just to be there ... it also brought the idea of the seminar "PARENTS FOR
PARENTS" to which I have already invited a leader of public organization of 26 - 28 September
2008 Lviv-year Bryuhovichi.

Now we are holding this training for parents of our city. From July to December, scheduled for 4
- one day, and 2 - two-day seminars. Also very popular in our organization enjoy a day of
workshops for evaluation of results called "TatoShkola, is moderated by one of evaluation of
results, who visited the workshop for evaluation of results of Lions-International House.

The "PARENTS FOR PARENTS" is unique, I think this program should be in each city.
Families raising a disabled child in Ukraine a few, and unfortunately not all they feel appropriate
assistance and support. The "PARENTS FOR PARENTS" acting in Lviv held many workshops,
summer camps, planted grain and healing you need a lot of effort to strengthen the sprouts that
grow.

We hope for further cooperation and support.

With God all of us!

Chairman of the NGO. - Inna Kryvitska
01.11.2010.



